
You must pass SB283.  Microwaves are having a much more serious effect on humans and the biota than people are 
aware of. 
 
I was drawn into investigating this topic and I found that there is a large mass of scientific evidence that demonstrates 
the effects of microwaves, but this information is not being presented to the public.  The US Naval Medical Institute has 
conducted research on this topic and released a report in 2016 which concluded that microwaves cause cancer.  This 
organization has been using our tax dollars to study the effects of microwaves since 1972, but our politicians have not 
informed the public of their findings. 
 
https://www.magdahavas.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/06/Glaser_1972_shortened.pdf 
 
Politicians need act responsibly and educate themselves about the hazards of microwaves.  Politicians should know that 
people are coming down with "electromagnetic sensitivity", a very real and very serious condition.  I have met several 
people who now suffer from this. 
 
SB 283 is just one step, but it needs to be passed 
 
Joseph LaFleur 
Oregon Registered Geologist No. 582 
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